
Norman David Hann 

17 Chase Road 

Toronto, Ontario 

M2J 2S1 

416-492-9660 

 

February 14, 2019 

 

Kirsten Walli  

Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  

2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON  

M4P 1E4  

  

Dear Ms. Walli:  

 

Re:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Application Board File No. EB-2018-

0165   

 

Regarding the above mentioned proceeding, I am providing this letter advising of 

topic areas for questioning at the technical conference to be held on February 19, 

2019 with possible extension to February 21, 2019. 

 

These include; 

 

• Outcomes and performance measurement,  

• Reliability performance and service reliability indicators;  

• Asset integrity risk;  

• Distribution System Plan 2020-2024,  

 

Thank you for your consideration of these issues. 

 

Sincerely  

 

 

Norman David Hann P. Eng. 


